Questions Submitted by Trustee Elda Flores
March 20, 2018
Regular Called Board Meeting
Consent Agenda Item #4

1. Question: Are the 13 hazardous routes recommended for the next school year in
addition to the already designated hazardous routes not to exceed 10%?

The 13 hazardous routes being recommended are currently receiving service during
the 17-18 school year. 84.96% of the hazardous route miles are not reimbursable.

2. Question: How were these hazardous routes determined?

They were determined during the 16-17 school year, and board approved on May
17,2017. In addition, additional hazardous routes were initiated after the 17-18
school year began..

3. Question: On the proposed hazardous route number 13, does the route include
from overpass to Vicent St.? Are we transporting these kids to Zamora?

Yes and Yes.



